
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                        September 14, 2020 
 
Cory Wohlrab called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Tammy Miller, Ron Daugs, Jim Franz, Cory Wohlrab, Greta Pfaff 
 
Public Attendance: Roger Towne 
 
Public Input: None 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the August meeting.  Jim Franz made a motion to accept the minutes as being read. 
Seconded by Ron Daugs.  Motion carried. 
 
Greta Pfaff gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Ron Daugs to accept the report as presented.  Seconded by 
Jim Franz.  Motion carried. 
 
Permits: The purchase of a new fire number sign was approved for Steven and Kathleen Robinson.  Ordered new fire sign 
for Tom Wilke also. 
 
Old Business: Cory signed Backhoe contract so the new backhoe has been ordered.  Gravel apron for shoulder along road 
by Summit Ridge has been put down.  Mail box for Town Shop/Office has been installed. 
 
New Business:   Closing Miller Ct. and Mulcadhy Roads were discussed last year.  Needs to continue with this process to 
finish what was started.  Tammy will contact Curan law offices to see where we were in the process and figure out what 
still needs to be done. 
 
Highway Maintenance: Jim Franz got 3 bids for sand/salt mixture.  Bids were from Hamm’s Brothers, Sauk Co., and 
Juneau Co.  The lowest bid was from Sauk County and can be hauled out of the Reedsburg shed.  Cold patching was done 
on some roads this past week and Babe’s also purchased cold patch for a section they wanted to do.  Patrolman will need 
to do road inspection when the Natural Gas Pipeline crew is out of the area to make sure the roads and ditches are still on 
good shape. 
 
Bills/Payments: Bills and payments were reviewed.  Jim Franz made a motion to approve the bills as presented. Ron 
Daugs seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:01 P.M. was made by Ron Daugs.  Seconded by Jim Franz.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.  
         Tammy Miller, Clerk 
     
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


